
Subject: Response to letter by the Society Promoting Environmental Conservation SPEC and to control non essential
cosmetic pesticides.

Date: Wed, 18 Feb 2004 22:45:28 -0800
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>
CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Bulic:

I have made motions in line with your request to District Council in the past but without
success. Indeed the last time I tried, I did not even get a seconder so that I might
introduce such a motion and explain it to the public. I  suggest that you yourself or a
member of your Society appear before Council as a delegation to make such a request in
person. If you call the Clerk at 604-990-2207 you will learn as to how this can be done. 

Thank you for your leadership. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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